
Important Dates and Reminders
September 3rd - First Day of School for K-5
September 3rd & 4th - Preschool Meetings - Sign up with Office
if you haven't already.
September 9th - First Day of School for Preschool
September 9th - School Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m. @ District
Office or by Zoom
September 21st - Mudd Nick Auction Dinner, 5:00 @ NCRD
September 23rd - No School - All District Professional
Development Day Pre K-12
September 26th - NES Open House 5:30-6:30
September 27th - No School for Pre K Only

Families can log into their parent vue accounts on Friday August 30th to see who their child's
teacher is for this school year.

Parking in the back of the building is for staff only! Please note, our playground and field are
available for parents and students to access only after 3:30 p.m. on school days.

Trimester One swim lessons will start for 3 classes September 24th and go through December
19th. Your student will need a towel and a suit:



McCoy = Tuesday
Carbary = Wednesdays
Henderson = Thursdays

Our amazing Parent Council provides school supplies for all of our students. The only supplies you
are asked to provide for your child/children are:

Wired Headphones
Large Kleenex Box for your Child's Classroom
Suit and Towel when they have Swim
Water Bottle with their Name on it

Sign up for Flash Alert through the link below to receive emergency messages. Follow these steps:
manage your messenger subscription - create account - Neah-Kah-Nie School District
Flash Alert

Click on the link below to see the bus schedules
Bus Schedules

https://www.flashalert.net/
https://nknsd.org/parents/transportation/


NES OPEN HOUSE September 26th @ 5:30-6:30 p.m.
Please go straight to the gym for a general meeting with Principal, Kristi Mills at 5:30 p.m.
Then proceed to your child's classroom to meet their teacher. Make sure to stop by the cafeteria
for cookies, refreshments, and visit the community organizations that will have tables set up with
information about their programs.





Introducing New Staff:

Mackenzie LeDoux - New Primary Teacher, 2nd Grade
Nicole Smith - Instructional Coach
Lilly Cram - Instructional Assistant
Danielle Bhajaria - Special Education Instructional Assistant
Rebecca Avalos - Special Education Instructional Assistant
Katie James - Special Education Instructional Assistant



Miss Jennifer School Councelor

Welcome back! We are so excited to start the year with your
kiddos on the 3rd.
As the school counselor I will be teaching SEL lessons (social
emotional learning) 30 minutes a week in each classroom Pre-K
through 5th grade. I love getting to connect with students each
week. I also work individually with students (not therapy) to help in

cultivating social and emotional skills or provide support during challenging situations.
Additionally, I will be able to provide small group counseling which allows students to practice
skills such as self control, friendship, managing emotions and handling worry and stress.
In September, our lessons will work on connecting and getting to know each other as well as
starting with understanding brain states and self regulation, introducing Kelso’s choices (problem
solving and conflict resolution) and introducing our Tools that foster empathy, resilience and self-
mastery.
If you have any questions or concerns about your student, feel free to contact me. You can also fill
out a counseling form espanol to request a meeting.
I am looking forward to a great year!!

Ms. Jennifer’s School Counseling Office
503-355-3657/ jenniferh@nknsd.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org


https://sites.google.com/nknsd.org/elementarycounseling

PE - Mrs. Duer
Welcome back! I’m excited to welcome students in the gym and see their smiling faces. Nehalem
Elementary is going into their third year of having daily PE! It is recommended that kids engage in
60 minutes of physical activity per day so having 30 minutes of PE daily is instrumental in their
overall well being.

I’d like to remind parents to please make sure your child has a comfortable pair of tennis shoes.
Improper footwear (sandals, dress shoes, boots) can sometimes lead to injury or pose a tripping
hazard. I always let students take a few minutes to change shoes if needed so keeping a pair of
tennis shoes in the backpack is a great idea.

District Nurse - Denise Weiss

Welcome back students and families!

https://sites.google.com/nknsd.org/elementarycounseling


We are looking forward to seeing everyone again this school year. Please review the updated
attached symptom tracker to see when to keep your students home. This guide is very easy to
follow and should help determine when students should stay home due to illness. Also, remember
students cannot carry their own medicine to school. If your student needs medicine at school, a
parent or guardian needs to bring the medicine to the office and complete the paperwork. Any
questions, please call the office.

NCRD Youth Center

Welcome Back NES students and families, we here at NCRD are happy to be back in school and
hope you had a Fantastic summer! If you are in need of youth care, please reach out to us. We pick
up your students at Nehalem Elementary school at the end of each school day and are open until
5pm. Our cost is $6 a day per child. This does include a nutritious snack and a host of enrichment
activities (outdoor play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science, etc.) If interested, please reach out
to Angie or Kiley at NCRD by phone, email, website, or just stop in. We are not doing drop-ins
currently but hope to get back to that someday. We do have full day care when the school is
closed, if it is not a national holiday. Those days are $20 per student. The first no school day is
September 23. To preregister and prepay, contact the Welcome Center. Scholarship applications
are available upon request.



Scholarships for students are funded through the Friends of NCRD, who support families in need
through various fundraisers throughout the year. Please let any youth center staff or the Welcome
Center know if this is a need, and we will get you a scholarship application.

-Youth Sports-
Registration is open for Soccer. Please stop by or call the Welcome Center for more details! If you
are interested in volunteering/coaching for this or any sport, please let me know. None of this
would be possible without the great coaches we have. We will start practice on September 16 right
here at the NES field. Please make sure you have cleats, shin guards, and a water bottle.
angiet@ncrdnehallem.org

NCRD Aquatics

POOL NEWS!!
NCRD/Nehalem Elementary School Swim Fall Schedule
Begins: September 24, 25, 26 (Tues. Weds. Thurs)
Classes: McCoy, Carbary, Henderson

NCRD POOL will be CLOSED August 30---September 22 ( maintenance, painting, & repairs).
POOL OPEN: September 23, 2024.
Friday Night Family Swim begins September 27, 6:00pm—7:30pm.

Wednesday Water Play (WWP) (after school) To Be Determined in October…Stay Tuned!!
(must be in first grade to participate(signed in by an adult) and have transportation to and from the
pool)

Employment Opportunities at NKN School District

Click on this button to access and apply for open positions.

mailto:angiet@ncrdnehallem.org
https://nknsd.org/
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